
           

 
 

                          April 2018 

Out of hours work on Bringelly Road between Kelvin Park Drive, 
Bringelly and Masterfield Street, Rossmore Saturday 14 and 21 
April 2018 

The Australian and NSW governments are jointly funding this work as part 

of the $3.6 billion Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan.  

As part of The Northern Road and Bringelly Road upgrades, Roads and Maritime Services is carrying 

out electrical relocation work on Bringelly Road.  

To minimise the impact on road users and residents, work will take place between 8am and 5pm on 

Saturday 14 April and Saturday 21 April 2018, weather permitting. During this work, short periods of 

power outages may impact some properties. Affected residents will be notified in advance. 

We have included a map to show the location of the work. 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times, but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on residents and 
businesses.  

Traffic changes 

Temporary traffic changes and lane closures will be in place to ensure the work zone is safe. Travel 
times may be impacted during the work. 

Traffic control and signage will be in place and road users are asked to take extra care and observe 
speed limits when travelling through work areas.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner Lendlease, on 1800 870 665 or 
tnrbru2.community@lendlease.com. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au/wsip.  

 

Thank you for your patience during this important work.   
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Location of work 

 

 

 

 

Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan  

The Australian and NSW governments are jointly funding a 10 year, $3.6 billion road investment 
program for western Sydney. The Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan will deliver major road 
infrastructure upgrades to support integrated transport for the region and capitalise on the economic 
benefits from developing the Western Sydney Airport at Badgerys Creek. For more information on our 
projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au/wsip or call 1800 703 457.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 870 665. 


